Fellow Members,

On behalf of the board, we all hope this finds you and your families well. | wanted to take a moment to
update you where we stand as a club. Obviously, our Wednesday tournaments are postponed until
the golf course reopens. When it does, we will pick up where we left off. A few notes about some of
the things we are doing to make our club even more fun and competitive for all:

1.We plan to raffle prizes at a minimum of once per month. The raffle is free for all that attend
and play in the tournaments. Our first raffle when we get back will be for a $50.00 gift
certificate.

2.The Legends golf course has agreed to giving 1 free round of golf to any new members that
join our club.

3.We plan to have a coffee and pastry bar for all major tournaments (may slip in a few others)
prior to play and the general meeting.

4.We brought back the closest to the pin competition regardless of the number of members
who sign up.

We are always looking for new ideas. Please share!

We look forward to getting through this period of uncertainty and getting our club back out on the
course. Stay safe and please try to stay healthy. Hope to see you all again soon.

Sincerely,
John Hamby
President, THMGC



